From: Gerry Post N

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 4:11 PM

To: Carole Arsenault ||| | NG

Cc: MacDonald, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.MacDonald@halifax.ca>
Subject: Re: [External Email] Accessibility advisory committee

Hi Elizabeth,

What we will present, with Extra Care Taxi is a proposal for an Emergency Service for
Stranded PWD due to mobility device failure for stranded persons with disabilities due to
mobility equipment failure. Justimagine travelling alone in a wheel chair on a cold
winter’s night and the chair stops working; this could be disastrous. It has happened to
both Carole and myself. We are proposing an addendum to the Extra Care Taxi Service
to provide such an Emergency Service.

We would like this proposal to be considered by the appropriate HRM Standing
Committee for approval by HRM Council.

Warm regards,

Gerry
Sent from my iPhone





